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Suggested Minor Modifications to the Copeland Local Plan Publication Draft 

Appendices Document (CD17) – Erratum Sheet  

It has become apparent that there is an error within the Suggested Minor Modifications document that was originally submitted for Examination; this 

relates to suggested modification MI-APP17 on page 5 of the document.   

The original wording can be found in Table 1, with the error highlighted in yellow.  The corrected wording that is suggested by the Council is shown in Table 

2. 

 

Table 1: MI-APP17 (page 5) Original Wording  

Mod 
Ref 

Page No. Policy/para Modification 
Justification 

for 
modification 

Source of Modification 

MI-
APP17 

192 HTH1 – 
Utilities  

maps Factual 
update 

United Utilities/CBC 

 

Table 2: MI-APP17 (page 5) Corrected Wording  

Mod 
Ref 

Page No. Policy/para Modification 
Justification 

for 
modification 

Source of Modification 

MI-
App17 

192 HTH1-Utilities No utility issues have been highlighted in relation to this site through 
consultation with utility providers. However, Utilities infrastructure 
present on site. CBC will carry out ongoing engagement, including at 
planning application stage, with United Utilities, Electricity North 
West, Northern Gas and Cadent Gas to ensure that future 
development does not have an adverse impact on utility provision 

Factual 
update 

United Utilities/CBC 

 


